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Thad and EmmaLee Benson 

Intermediate Missionaries to Benin 

Missionary # 401428 

Transportation: 2017 F250 and a 2014 fifth wheel 36’ 

Who Is Traveling: Thad, EmmaLee, AddaLee, Sadee 

 

 

Thad was born on December 1. He speaks English and French fluently. His ministry 

involvement includes: 

• teaching 

• preaching 

• teaching at Bible school 

• administration 

• leadership training 

• seminars 

 

EmmaLee was born on November 15. She speaks English and some French. Her 

ministry involvement includes: 

• teaching 

• ladies ministry 

• children's ministry 

• seminars 

• piano 

• developing Sunday school literature 

 

AddaLee was born on March 9, 2020. 

Sadee was born on November 21, 2022.  

 

 

missionary profile 



Biography 

Thad and EmmaLee Benson have been involved in missions for a long time. 

Thad grew up on the mission field as an MK in Madagascar, Togo, and Benin before 

returning to the States to attend Indiana Bible College, where he received his Bachelor's 

Degree in Missiology. During this time at IBC, he also became an AlMer to Benin for 

three months. EmmaLee went on an AYC trip to Costa Rica, and the next summer went 

on the Next Steps program to Paraguay. Upon returning, she attended Indiana Bible 

College and received her Bachelor’s Degree in Missiology. After graduating IBC, she 

spent four months on AIM in Ghana. Afterward, she returned to the States and she and 

Thad were married. They welcomed their first daughter, AddaLee, in March of 2020.  

They were once again approved as AlMers to Benin, West Africa, and arrived on 

the field in December 2020. After a year on AIM, they were approved as Associate 

Missionaries (AMPers). In November 2022, they welcomed their second daughter 

Sadee, and returned to Benin shortly after in February 2023. While in Benin, they 

assisted in the Bible school by helping with office duties and teaching English classes. 

Thad preached in the churches and EmmaLee taught Sunday school. They were 

appointed as Intermediate Missionaries in May 2024, and look forward to returning to 

Benin to help further the Kingdom of God by teaching, training, and equipping the 

people of Benin. 


